
   

    

   
 

 
 

   
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

  
   

  
       

 
 

  
 

       
 

 

 
 

 
 

Procurement Ad Hoc Committee Quarterly Update 

January – March 2023 

Purpose and Scope 
The Procurement Ad Hoc will receive information and provide feedback to staff throughout the 
countywide procurement review 

Ad Hoc Members Staff 
Supervisor David Rabbitt 
Supervisor James Gore 

Christel Querijero, County Administrator’s Office 
Yvonne Shu, County Administrator’s Office 
Monique Chapman, Public Infrastructure 
Signe Sugiyama, Public Infrastructure 

Meetings Held 
3/13/23 Ad Hoc 

• Reviewed timeline and next steps for project 
• Staff shared high level themes from the consultant’s March 7-9 on-site interviews 

Status 
Findings from the “current state discovery” phase will be available in May 2023. 

Upcoming Meetings 
TBD 
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